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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

Christian? Today this is a generic expression, a “label” that has lost it's true meaning,
and so has lost it's true value as the express identification of a person that has the
imputed righteousness of Jesus Christ, and is passed from death unto life. Itis a
whosoever realizing their lost condition... a sinner without hope... and understanding
that Jesus died and shed his blood for their sins, repented, and called out to the Savior
to forgive them, and to save them, and were presently born into God’s family! We are so
glad that we have been saved! Are you absolutely sure that you have been?

“Therefore if any man be in Christ, he is a new creature: old things are passed away;
behold, all things are become new.” 2 Corinthians 5:17

We had a great time at “The Meeting in the Air” missionary aviation conference at
Wyldewood Baptist Church in Oshkosh, Wisconsin. | said “we” because Bro. Dwayne
Ebron of Fundamental Broadcasting Network in Newport, NC, and his son Jeffrey flew
up with me... actually Jeffrey did quite a bit of the flying enroute. He would be one of the
young men to attend the Wings as Eagles Flight Camp the following week. We had a
wonderful group of twelve young men, ages 14 to 19, seeking the Lord’s will for their life
and considering the possibility of missionary aviation being a part of the Lord’s call. We
witnessed a great time of spiritual blessing in their lives that week, and Missionary Tom
Needham from The Cameroon in West Africa did a great job in the chapel services each
day. The Lord’s presence and his working in lives was in evidence all week. Speaking
of blessing, try listening to FBN on the Internet at fbnradio.com... it has excellent music
and good bible preaching (all King James Bible).

Prayer Requests > In late June we had a tremendous thunderstorm with a sixty-knot
plus gust front that destroyed one of our Quonset hangars. The good news is that we
were planning to take it down as it was getting in bad condition. Those hangars are only
about sixty years old and are rusting away. Pray that the Lord will provide for at least two
new ones to replace the four, err... three that now need to be removed. More good news
is that the airplane parked in the one next to it was not damaged. Thank you Lord!

> Missionary Dave Spangler plans to fly in here the end of September with his Aztec
aircraft for some extensive sheet metal repair due to corrosion. That airplane lives in a
hostile, salty environment. It will be here about a month

We so appreciate your faithful support and prayers for us and for the ministry of Mission
Aeroservices!

Keep Looking Up!
Under HIS’ Wings,
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~The fine group of twelve 2010 Flight Campers
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just take this one! Bro Tom Needham at the Farm
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